Marias Fair Board Met on November 5, 2020. At the 4-H exhibit building
for their regular meeting present at the meeting: Andy VanHaur
(President) Lynda Fretheim (Vice President) Board members: Cody
Rohlf, Blaine Suta, Chris Vermulm. Kim Woodring (TCEA) Adriane Good
(PCEA)

The meeting was called to order by President Andy Van Haur at 7:00
pm the minutes from the July 1, 2020 meeting were read Lynda moved
and Cody seconded to approve the minutes all vote aye minutes
approved. Andy gave the treasures report it was also approved.

Kim and Adriane reported from 4-H the state has sent out new
guidelines for fair if Covid restrictions still apply, they will get a copy of
these to Andy. They also reported that 4-H Archery has begun. Andy
reported he is trying to get in touch with Merie Raph as to guidelines
for the beer gardens during the fair. The building committee reported
that they are working on 2 different ideas and will report back at the
December meeting. it was also suggested that we panel off the Fair
grounds so people can not drive by the buildings during fair, this would
be for the safety of all involved. Andy is currently reaching out to Indian
relay, Rodeo contractor, and Demo derby contractor to see if they will
put on a show for half the gate. He will report on his finding at the
December meeting.

it was voted on and Grandstands and arena rent is set at $500. Per day
plus $75. Per hour for any dirt work. Blaine moved and Chris seconded
to adjourn the meeting next meeting will be December 2, place and
time to be announced later.

Andy Van Haur acting secretary



